
Resolution on the Task Force Recommendations 

Rationale: On December 15, 2022 the CCSU University Provost convened a task force to 
evaluate various components of academic advising. One of the objectives of the task force was to 
“Make recommendations to the Faculty Senate about the role and charge of the Committee on 
Academic Advising (Standing Committee of the CCSU Faculty).” As noted in the task force’s 
report “to gain a more expansive understanding of how the Committee on Academic Advising 
has operated over the last few years, the task force reviewed Committee minutes from previous 
years, consulted with the current Chair, and met with the full Committee twice to gain feedback.” 
As a result, the following recommendations were proposed as part of the task force’s final report.  

I. Advising Task Force Report Recommendations: 
a. The Committee should devise an assessment tool based on desired outcomes of 

advising and annually consult all relevant parties.    
b. Academic Affairs establishes a list of student groups that are given priority 

registration.  We recommend that the Committee meet annually with Academic 
Affairs to review and revise priority registration.  

c. The Committee should complete an Annual Review of the Dual Advising Model 
and report the findings to the Faculty Senate.    

d. The task force encourages the Committee to regularly liaison with deans 
regarding advising.  

e. The Committee should advocate for and oversee faculty training on academic 
advising.   

  
After considering the report the Committee on Academic Advising unanimously passed the 
following resolution and added this content to the Committee’s goals for the 2023-2024 
academic year. 
 
Resolution: The Committee on Academic Advising endorses recommendations C, D & E, with 
the exception in item E that there should be cross-training between faculty and professional 
advisors. 


